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Thursday 30th March 2023 

 

 

Dear parents of children in Year 5, 

We are pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a 

residential school trip to Kingswood, Green Park in Buckinghamshire. 

We are very fortunate to have secured a booking as it is an extremely popular venue 

with school groups and the current Year 6 children are excited to attend in the 

Summer term. Kingswood is a leading residential activity centre provider, responsible 

for delivering safe and rewarding educational programmes to over 170,000 children 

every year. By combining many National Curriculum-linked modules with thrilling 

outdoor and indoor adventure activities, this trip is sure to provide your child with a 

wealth of new experiences outside of the classroom, whilst developing key learning 

outcomes. Residential courses organised by the school are, of course, an optional but 

invaluable part of the National Curriculum.  

Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially, and we 

feel certain that the Adventure choice programme which we have chosen this year 

will prove to be both enjoyable and very worthwhile. We would like to offer this 

opportunity to all pupils currently in Year 5.  

The trip will be for three days/two nights and will take place in the week commencing 

25th September 2023. Year 6 Galaxy and Year 6 Moon will attend from Monday to 

Wednesday and Year 6 Saturn and Year 6 Uranus will participate from Wednesday to 

Friday. Pupils will attend school as usual when not on the trip, e.g. the days 

immediately before or after their trip. 

Payment  

The cost of the trip will be £200 and includes return travel by coach, full board, 

accommodation and a full programme of activities. To confirm our booking, an initial 

non-refundable deposit of £30 is required by 30th April 2023. The deposit can be paid 

using the school’s online payment system at https://tinyurl.com/yc447j3h. 

Please see the payment plan below: 
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If your child has received a grant 

Date Plan Amount Paid Plan Amount Paid 

30th April  Deposit £30 £30 Deposit £30 £30 

31st May £40 £70 £25 £55 

30th June £40 £110 £25 £80 

31st July £40 £150 £25 £105 

31st September £50 £200 £11 £116 
 

Total Paid: £200 Total Paid: £116 

The due date for final payment is Sunday 31st September. A grant of £84 is available 

through the local authority for those pupils who are entitled to free school meals.  

In order for us to confirm the number of places required and secure a place for your 

child, please complete the form at https://forms.gle/XJ1j1jsaShomSFyj6. If your child 

receives free school meals and you would like the school to apply for a grant for you, 

please indicate this on the Google Form. 

An information meeting will be held on Tuesday 25th April 2023 at 3:45pm. This meeting 

will take place in the Royal Hill Main Hall and will give parents the opportunity to hear 

more about the exciting opportunities the trip offers and to ask any questions they 

may have.  

A kit list for the trip will be published during the first half of the Autumn term, together 

with medical forms that must be completed. 

Key Dates: 

Tuesday 25th April 2023                      Information meeting at Royal Hill 

Sunday 30th April 2023                            £30 deposit due to secure place                  

Sunday 30th September 2023                Final payment due date 

If you are concerned about the payment, please let us know and we can look into 

additional support. If you have any immediate questions, please speak to your child’s 

class teacher or email the office at admin@jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

Victoria Gallagher 

Headteacher 
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